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Hello,  

 

I opposed SB210 because I believe it makes it more difficult for people to have their 

voices heard. This bill will suppress people’s opinions all over the state and on all 

sides of the political spectrum. I love how easy it is to read about the candidates and 

submit my vote through the mail. I believe in our state’s ability to fight voter fraud. 

During the 2024 presidential election, my husband had to drive to the Washington 

Co. government building to show proof of identity. This showed me I can trust the 

Oregon government to protect our elections. Let us keep our voices. Let us vote by 

mail.  


